
 

  

AFTER-PROM PARTY COMMITTEE 
C/O NYM Community Education 

P.O. Box 218 

New York Mills, MN 56567 

(218) 385-4203 
 

  

January 9, 2023 

 

 

  

Dear Junior Class Members and Parents, 

 

 It is time to begin thinking about the upcoming Junior-Senior Prom.  This year's prom 

will be held on Saturday, April 29
th

, 2023. 

 

 In years past, juniors and their parents have planned, organized and sponsored a 

chemical-free After-Prom Party immediately following the Prom.  The After-Prom Party is 

not part of the high school-sponsored Prom.  If it is going to be held, the Community 

Education Department will host the event, and it will be up to the students and their parents 

to plan it.  As the Community Education Department and After-Prom Party Coordinator, we 

will work with those interested in planning the party. 

 

 Organizational meetings are scheduled for Wednesdays, January 25
th

, February 15
th

, 

March 8
th

 and April 5
th

 at 6:00 p.m. at the Mills Lanes and Lucky Strike Grill.  All junior class 

members and their parents are encouraged to attend.  If you are willing to help, but unable to 

attend these meetings, please call Blaine at (218) 385-4201 or Tiffany @ (218) 371-1845.  If 

you are unable to help, please consider a cash donation to the After-Prom Party. 

 

 Thank you for your time and consideration.  Let's make this a fun event!! 

   

Sincerely,  

 

Blaine Novak/Deb Baune      Tiffany Ruther  

Community Education        After-Prom Party Coordinator 
 


